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YTD Receipts: $214,136 
YTD Expenses:  $229,578 

Weekly Receipts 
  

9/9/2018 
$5,839 

            for September 9 
Sunday Worship               180 
 
 

Sunday School                    17 
Communion to Shut-Ins     6 
 

STEWARDSHIP 
A Way of Life 

405-282-4080                 www.fccguthrie.org 

http://www.fccguthrie.org 

Set up your weekly or 
monthly giving online at: 

 

 

Tuesday, Sept. 11 

8:30 a.m. – MDO  

11:30 a.m. – United Way Kick-off 

6:30 p.m. – HS Youth Meet & Eat 
   

Wednesday, Sept. 12 

3:30 p.m. – Kidventure Kick-off 

5 p.m. – Jr. High Youth to Pizza Hut 

6 p.m. – Elders Meeting 

6 p.m. – Stewardship Team Meeting 

7 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 

7 p.m. – Cabinet Meeting 
 

Thursday, Sept. 13 

8:30 a.m. – MDO 
 

Friday, Sept. 14 

7 p.m. – Parent’s Night Out  

@ Uncle Julio’s 
 

Sunday, Sept. 16 

Back to Church Sunday! 

9:30 a.m. – Adult Sunday School 

10 a.m. – Donuts and Juice 

10:30 a.m. – Worship Service 

Noon – Parenting Class 

Noon – Worship Team Meeting 

6 p.m. - Youth 

Join us for our second week of Parenting Class. We will have lunch and dig 

deeper into the Series on Sunday, Sept. 16 at noon. Bring yourself, bring your 

friends – Learn more about balancing life and enjoying God’s blessings. 

Nursery & lunch will be provided. For more information call Staci at 831-5509.  

Sept. 14 @ 7 p.m. 

Uncle Julio’s 
 

Nursery available at the church  at 6:15 p.m. 

Kids may bring a sack lunch or eat before.  
 

Please RSVP with Kaylee Abbott, 659-8834 or the 

church office, 282-4080. 

     Cookbook Kick-Off Lunch 

was a great success! Thank 

you to everyone who brought 

dishes and shared their 

recipes. It’s not too late to 

submit your recipes for your 

favorite dishes. You can e-mail 

them to karenkallen@cox.net 

or drop them by the church 

office. We can make copies of 

them if you don’t want to give 

up your “only copy” of your 

secret recipe.  

     Also, a special thanks to all 

those who helped with the set-

up and clean-up of the dinner 

on Sunday – John and Alex 

Allen, Janie Carey, Peggy 

Momsen, Tammy Severson, 

Darla Trench and Dave and 

Pam Williams. We appreciate 

your willingness to help make 

our kick-off a success. 

Great Cookbook 

Launch Lunch! 

https://www.simplechurchgiving.net/g3/
http://www.fccguthrie.org/


We need golfers! The Church Golf Scramble is less than 

a week away and we need lots of players still. The 

scramble is Monday, Sept. 17 and tees off at 5:45 p.m. 

Cost is $20 and includes 9 holes, a cart and 

hamburger/hotdog cook out afterward. There will be prizes 

for the 1st, 2nd and 3rd place teams as well as “closest to 

the pin” and “longest drive” (men/women). Players are 

asked to arrive at the Country Club at 5:30 p.m. Call the 

church office at 282-4080  or email 

karenkallen@cox.net to sign up. You can form 

your own four-person team or be  placed on 

a team. 

We pray for our church 

family:. Herb Reeve, Judy 

Ochs, Sherry Canning, Ron 

Owen, Janet Roulston, Ada 

Dilley, Donna Wheatley, 

Karen Yancey, and Sheryl 

Reeve. Our friends and 

family: David Hansen, the 

family of Frank Davis, 

Scotty Barker, Rodney 

Clark, Joyce Wynn, Tara 

Lynn, Mary Jo Robinette, 

John Eddings, Stephanie 

Swatek, Marci Kelley,   

Marc Simmons, Stephanie 

Wagner Lowrance, Chris 

Beard, Jim Cermack, Joann 

Conkey, Liberty Crick, Bill 

McCartney, Jason and Lori 

Nelson, Jerry Williams, 

Kayla Thetford, Elli Smith, 

Houston Sneed, Tara 

Woods, Les Steenveld, 

Betty Doles and Marissa 

Rhodes.  Our military all 

over the world including: 

Matt Gore, Garrett Canning, 

TJ Wilson, Brent Walton 

and Matt Byce. 

Special Gifts: 

All Church 

FCC will host the 

Chamber Coffee on 

September 26 at 

9:30 a.m. We hope 

you will join us! 

Wouldn’t you love it if you knew “what to say,” “how to say it,” and “when to say 

nothing at all?”  

A new Women’s Bible Study titled “Keep It Shut” will begin Sept. 19 with two 

opportunities to participate at 11 a.m. or an evening option at 6 p.m. The group will 

meet in the Education Wing on the first floor in the Parlor.   

“Keep it Shut” is a 6 week study and we will meet Sept. 19, 25, Oct. 2, 27, 24 and 31. 

It features a DVD portion and we will have discussion and class members can 

purchase a study guide or just participate in the class discussion.  

Topics for discussion include:  

• The difference between gossip and processing with a  trusted friend 

• a grid for using our digital tongue 

• how to pause before you pounce; attacking the problem not the person 

• how to avoid saying something permanently painful just because you are temporarily 

ticked off 

• what the Bible teaches about making our speech laced with grace. 

The study is written by well-known author Karen Ehman and the class at FCC will be 

led by Karen Allen. If you would like to order a study guide ahead of the class start 

date, e-mail karenkallen@cox.net or call the church office at 282-4080. Books are $13 

each. See you Sept. 19! 

Memorial Fund 

     In Memory of Ed French 

          By Andy & Barbara Squires 

               Jeff & Debbie Crissup 

               Jack & Sigrid Bowman 

               Kelly & Dan Brown 

               Catherine Turner 
 

Children’s Ministries 

     In Memory of Ed French 

          By Mike & Quepha Smith 
   

General Fund 

     In Memory of Ed French  and Hazel Trammel 

          By Mike & Janie Carey 
 

Dennis Clark Memorial Fund 

     In Memory of Dennis Clark 

          By George & Teri Lyles 

New Women’s Bible Study 
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